
Hello Friends, 

Grace and peace to you in the mighty name of our Lord & Savior, Jesus Christ. 

We con nue to make great progress in our work at Healing Hope Missions in Malawi. Our branch churches are con n-

uing to grow, during August we add 30+ home groups throughout our surrounding villages.  

And we’ve expanded into Mozambique - 3 new pastors have joined us and we’re scheduling trips into Mozambique to 

begin training rural farmers in “Farming God’s Way” methods and provide Bible training. We're helping them with out-

reach in “The Way of the Master.” 

 

 

We’re ready for our 1st High School classes, the building is looking good and the floors are very nice, we start 9th & 

10th grades this month. 

Dining Area Class Room Hallway 

    



General, Office & Conference room areas 

   

We’ve expanded our poultry opera ons to assist with the cost of High School Opera ons 

Broiler Chicks at  day old, 1 week, 2 weeks and 3 weeks 

 



    

 



    A<er three weeks we place the birds into cages which keep the growth, feed, water and size consistent for all. It also makes for 

easier clean-up, maintenance and care of the birds. A<er the final 3 weeks, we sell wholesale to vendors and our customers in the 

surrounding villages. 

    

 



    We’ve also begun our harvest of Nandolo (pigeon peas) these are a very good source of nutri on for our school children as well 

as a source for revenue to support our school. 

   

Our green energy project is just about complete. Our facili es are working on direct sun light through our solar system daily. In the 

evenings we use baBeries to power all the lights. We’ll upgrading the solar system 2018 to meet all our energy requirements - mill, 

refrigera on, cooking etc. 

Thank you all for your care and prayer.  We are reaching a mul tude, expanding God’s 

kingdom, and seeing God work in and through us daily.  

Ministering to the physical, mental and spiritual needs day to day. 

Blessings in Jesus Name. 

Rev. David & Martha Cuffaro 


